BOIL WATER NOTIFICATION
NUECES COUNTY WATER CONTROL AND IMPROVEMENT DISTRICT #3

Due to the winter storm conditions which have occurred recently in the water system of the Nueces
County Water Control and Improvement District #3, the Texas Commission on Environmental Quality
has required the system to notify all customers to boil their water prior to consumption.

To ensure destruction of all harmful bacteria and other microbes, water for drinking, cooking and ice
making should be boiled and cooled prior to consumption. The water should be brought to vigorous
rolling boil and then boiled for two minutes. In lieu of boiling, you may purchase bottled water or obtain
water from some other suitable source. When it is no longer necessary to boil the water, water system
officials will notify you.

If you have questions regarding this matter you may contact (a) Marcos Alaniz, District Manager at (361)
563-6167, (b) Steve Robledo, Superintendent of Production at (361) 232-1416, (c) Nueces County WCID
#3 Administrative Office at (361) 387-4549 or (d) Nueces County WCID #3, Filter Plant at (361) 387-1042.

If a customer wishes to call the Texas Commission on Environmental Quality, you may contact them at
(512) 239-4691.



